[image: image1.png]


             
September 2017
Dear Worcester Families,


During the school year, we will be continuing a Student Council Club at Worcester.  We will be working with children in grades 3 & 4, teaching them about this process and club organization.  There will be 2 representatives elected from each of the 3rd and 4th grade classrooms to serve as Homeroom Representatives for our school.

We are hoping to add to our treasury by having a Smencil Pencil fundraiser.  This project has been very successful in the past.  The majority of this money is used to help with our annual Target trip each December.  We purchase Holiday gifts and food items for needy families in The Methacton School District.  
The SMENCIL fundraiser will take place over the course of the school year.  By purchasing 10 scented pencils, your child will be given a SMENCIL each month on a designated day.  There is a one-time cost of $10.  Simply fill out the back of this form and enclose this form as well as $10 CASH (or a check made payable to The Methacton School District) in an envelope marked “Student Council FUNDRAISER” by September 15th.  No orders will be accepted after 9/15.  In turn, your child will be given a SMENCIL on each of the following dates: 10/16 (2), 11/20, 12/11, 1/22, 2/26, 3/19, 4/9, 5/21 (2).  Your child can bring the SMENCIL home or use it at school.

Please fill out the section below and return the entire sheet of paper in an envelope marked “Student Council Fundraiser.”  A checkmark or an “X” in the box will indicate which item(s) you are ordering for your child(ren).  You may also include all of your children on this form – you do not need to send in individual forms for each child.
	Student’s Name
	Classroom 

(ex: 1-Cohen)
	Smencil



	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Thank you so much for supporting this organization.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Cohen and Regina Shanaman
Student Council Advisors
